Dr. Montgomery Rice Participates in Joint Civilian

Orientation Conference

From August 6-12, 2017, Morehouse School of Medicine President and Dean Dr. Valerie
Montgomery Rice participated in the Department of Defense’s 87t Joint Civilian Orientation
Conference (JCOC 87).

Dr. Montgomery Rice was invited by LT Juan Carlos Avila and was assigned to Team Coast
Guard. The JCOC Program offers unprecedented engagement with senior Department of
Defense officials and service members, and military training exercises with Special Operations
Forces, aircraft simulation training, and launch boat demonstrations.

Click here to see the DoD’s and Dr. Montgomery Rice’s Twitter pics and posts!



http://jcoc.osd.mil/content/conferences
http://jcoc.osd.mil/content/conferences
https://twitter.com/hashtag/JCOC87?src=hash

